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Dear Parents, 

 
 
CHRISTMAS WISHES 
May the good times and treasures of the present become the golden memories of tomorrow for your lovely family, just 
as our childhood memories of holidays past are such happy recollections now.  Wishing you lots of love, joy and 
happiness.  Merry Christmas! 
Happy New 2020!  Wishing you a year full of happiness and prosperity.  May this year give you the opportunity to follow 
your dreams, love like there is no tomorrow and smile unconditionally. 
 

THANK YOU 
As the 2019 school year comes to an end, I would like to thank all involved in the education of our children.  The team 
ensures that your son arrives each day to a school day that offers the very best, they go above and beyond the call of 
duty. 
Thank you to each and every one of you for your dedication and passion – it is greatly appreciated. 
 

LAST DAY OF TERM – THURSDAY, 05 DECEMBER 
The last day of term is Thursday, 05 December.  The boys will receive their reports, via boy post, on Thursday.  Please 
take note of the following closing times: 
 
    Grade 0 –          10:30 
    Grade 1 & 2 –   10:45  
    Waiting Class – 11:15  
 
There will be no Aftercare as the staff will be attending our Year End function. 

 
START UP 2020  
Please take note of these important dates for January 2020: 
 
● Monday, 13 January 18:30 – Grade 0 Information Evening (please note this is before the boys commence 

school). 
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● Wednesday, 15 January 7:30 – The first term 2020 starts.  Parking will be available on Somerset Field for the first 

10 days of the term.   
 There will be Prayers in the JP Hall that morning and NO CHAPEL.  Birthday cards will be distributed the next 

week.  Parents are reminded that they are welcome to join us on the morning of their son’s birthday.  
                Aftercare commences in the Boys Junior Prep building.  
● Thursday, 16 January 18:30 – Grade 1 Information Evening. 
● Friday, 17 January 12:00 – Extra cost displays for sign up. 
● Monday, 20 January 18:30 – Grade 2 Information Evening. 
● Wednesday, 22 January 8:00 – first JP Boys Chapel: Birthdays 01-26 January. 
● Friday, 24 January 17:00 – save the date for Boys and Girls JP Picnic – details will follow.  
 

GOLDEN MOMENT 
A boy in Grade 0 is moving to Singapore.  One of his class mates told him “You will have to learn to sing if you are going to 
Singapore!” 
 
Wishing everyone a blessed and peaceful Holiday Season, travel safely and return refreshed. 
 
Warm regards, 
Kenda Melvill-Smith 

 
HOLIDAY CLUB 
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